COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, BEC 3

Telegraphic § Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephane:' ROYal 9166
. eizdf'g;s [ Overseas: Commiu’ee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

12th September 1962

Dear Sir,

Motorship "T IRTONADI"

I duly received your memo of the 3rd September
and note the present position as regards this ship.

The Chairman has asked that the case be
reviewed at the end of next month, but in the meantime,
desires that you keep trying to arrange with the
Owners for at least a General Examination to be
carried out for postponement of the Spe cial Survey
until May 1963,

Perhaps you will be so good as to keep me
advised of further developments in this case.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Clagsification Committee,

The Senior Surveyor for Indonesia,
DJAKARTA .
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